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A Torch Against the Night
A queen now in exile as a traitor, Lara has
watched Ithicana be conquered by her own
father, helpless to do anything to stop the
destruction. But when she learns her husband,
Aren, has been captured in battle, Lara knows
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there is only one reason her father is
keeping him alive: as bait for his traitorous
daughter. And it is bait she fully intends to
take. Risking her life to the Tempest Seas,
Lara returns to Ithicana with a plan not only
to free its king, but for liberating the
Bridge Kingdom from her father’s clutches
using his own weapons: the sisters whose
lives she spared. But not only is the palace
inescapable, there are more players in the
game than Lara ever realized, enemies and
allies switching sides in the fight for
crowns, kingdoms, and bridges. But her
greatest adversary of all might be the very
man she’s trying to free – the husband she
betrayed. With everything she loves in
jeopardy, Lara must decide who – and what –
she is fighting for: her kingdom, her
husband, or herself.

The Assassin's Blade
Scandal, secrets, and heartbreak abound in
this juicy, modern girl-meets-prince
story—perfect for fans of Stephanie Perkins
and Jennifer E. Smith. "Maybe sisters aren’t
supposed to fall for the same guy, but who
can mess with chemistry? A divine romantic
comedy" (Brightly.com). For the first time
ever, the Weston sisters are at the same
boarding school. After an administration
scandal at Libby’s all-girls school threatens
her chances at a top university, she decides
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to join Charlotte at posh and picturesque
Sussex Park. Social-climbing Charlotte
considers it her sisterly duty to bring Libby
into her circle: Britain’s young elites,
glamorous teens who vacation in Hong Kong and
the South of France and are just as
comfortable at a polo match as they are at a
party. It’s a social circle that just so
happens to include handsome seventeen-yearold Prince Edward, heir to Britain’s throne.
If there are any rules of sisterhood, “Don’t
fall for the same guy” should be one of them.
But sometimes chemistry—even love—grows where
you least expect it. In the end, there may be
a price to pay for romancing the throneand
more than one path to happily ever after.

Heir of Fire
On a remote island in a tropical sea, Celaena
Sardothien, feared assassin, has come for
retribution. She's been sent by the
Assassin's Guild to collect on a debt they
are owed by the Lord of the Pirates. But when
Celaena learns that the agreed payment is not
in money, but in slaves, her mission suddenly
changes - and she will risk everything to
right the wrong she's been sent to bring
about.

What Big Teeth
Years in the making, Sarah J. Maas's #1 New
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York Times bestselling Throne of Glass series
draws to an epic, unforgettable conclusion.
Aelin Galathynius's journey from slave to
king's assassin to the queen of a once-great
kingdom reaches its heart-rending finale as
war erupts across her world. . . Aelin has
risked everything to save her people-but at a
tremendous cost. Locked within an iron coffin
by the Queen of the Fae, Aelin must draw upon
her fiery will as she endures months of
torture. Aware that yielding to Maeve will
doom those she loves keeps her from breaking,
though her resolve begins to unravel with
each passing day With Aelin captured, Aedion
and Lysandra remain the last line of defense
to protect Terrasen from utter destruction.
Yet they soon realize that the many allies
they've gathered to battle Erawan's hordes
might not be enough to save them. Scattered
across the continent and racing against time,
Chaol, Manon, and Dorian are forced to forge
their own paths to meet their fates. Hanging
in the balance is any hope of salvation-and a
better world. And across the sea, his
companions unwavering beside him, Rowan hunts
to find his captured wife and queen-before
she is lost to him forever. As the threads of
fate weave together at last, all must fight,
if they are to have a chance at a future.
Some bonds will grow even deeper, while
others will be severed forever in the
explosive final chapter of the Throne of
Glass series.
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The Assassin and the Pirate Lord
The Silent Assassins of the Red Desert aren't
much for conversation, and Celeana Sardothien
wouldn't have it any other way. She's not
there to chatter, she's there to hone her
craft as the world's most feared killer for
hire. Quiet suits her just fine - until she
begins to suspect there's a traitor in the
fortress, and she must determine which of the
mute and mysterious assassins is her deadly
adversary.

A Memory of Light
The third instalment to the global #1
bestselling series. As the King of Adarlan's
Assassin, Celaena Sardothien is bound to
serve the tyrant who slaughtered her dear
friend. But she has vowed to make him pay.
The answers Celaena needs to destroy the king
lie across the sea Wendlyn. And Chaol,
Captain of the King's Guard, has put his
future in jeopardy to send her there. Yet as
Celaena seeks her destiny in Wendlyn, a new
threat is preparing to take to the skies.
Will Celaena find the strength not only to
win her own battles, but to fight a war that
could pit her loyalties to her own people
against those she has grown to love? This
third novel in the THRONE OF GLASS sequence,
from global #1 bestselling author Sarah J.
Maas, is packed with more heart-stopping
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action, devastating drama and swoonsome
romance, and introduces some fierce new
heroines to love and hate.

The Assassin and the Underworld
Coming of age as a Fat brown girl in a white
Connecticut suburb is hard. Harder when your
whole life is on fire, though. Charlie Vega
is a lot of things. Smart. Funny. Artistic.
Ambitious. Fat. People sometimes have a
problem with that last one. Especially her
mom. Charlie wants a good relationship with
her body, but it's hard, and her mom leaving
a billion weight loss shakes on her dresser
doesn't help. The world and everyone in it
have ideas about what she should look like:
thinner, lighter, slimmer-faced, straighterhaired. Be smaller. Be whiter. Be quieter.
But there's one person who's always in
Charlie's corner: her best friend Amelia.
Slim. Popular. Athletic. Totally dope. So
when Charlie starts a tentative relationship
with cute classmate Brian, the first
worthwhile guy to notice her, everything is
perfect until she learns one thing--he asked
Amelia out first. So is she his second choice
or what? Does he even really see her? Because
it's time people did. A sensitive, funny, and
painful coming-of-age story with a wry voice
and tons of chisme, Fat Chance, Charlie Vega
tackles our relationships to our parents, our
bodies, our cultures, and ourselves.
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The Assassin and the Empire
Celaena Sardothien is the assassin with
everything: a place to call her own, the love
of handsome Sam, and, best of all, freedom.
But Celaena won't be truly free until she is
far away from her old master, Arobynn Hamel so she and Sam decide to take one last daring
assignment that will liberate them forever.
And that's how Celaena learns that having
everything means everything can be taken
away. This fourth e-novella gives readers an
inside look at the characters who appear in
the full-length novel THRONE OF GLASS. Don't
miss it!

A Court of Thorns and Roses Coloring
Book
The Wheel of Time ® is a PBS Great American
Read Selection! Now in development for TV!
Since 1990, when Robert Jordan's The Wheel of
Time® burst on the world with its first book,
The Eye of the World, readers have been
anticipating the final scenes of this
extraordinary saga, which has sold over forty
million copies in over thirty languages. A
Memory of Light is the fantastic conclusion
to the internationally-bestselling epic
fantasy juggernaut. The Wheel of Time turns
and Ages come and go, leaving memories that
become legend. Legend fades to myth, and even
myth is long forgotten when the Age that gave
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it birth returns again. In the Third Age, an
Age of Prophecy, the World and Time
themselves hang in the balance. What was,
what will be, and what is, may yet fall under
the Shadow. When Robert Jordan died in 2007,
all feared that these concluding scenes would
never be written. But working from notes and
partials left by Jordan, established fantasy
writer Brandon Sanderson stepped in to
complete the masterwork. With The Gathering
Storm (Book 12) and Towers of Midnight (Book
13) behind him, both of which were # 1 New
York Times hardcover bestsellers, Sanderson
now re-creates the vision that Robert Jordan
left behind in A Memory of Light. Edited by
Jordan's widow, who edited all of Jordan's
books, A Memory of Light will delight,
enthrall, and deeply satisfy all of Jordan's
legions of readers. The Wheel of Time turns,
and Ages come and pass. What was, what will
be, and what is, may yet fall under the
Shadow. Let the Dragon ride again on the
winds of time. TV series update: "Sony will
produce along with Red Eagle Entertainment
and Radar Pictures. Rafe Judkins is attached
to write and executive produce. Judkins
previously worked on shows such as ABC’s
“Agents of SHIELD,” the Netflix series
“Hemlock Grove,” and the NBC series “Chuck.”
Red Eagle partners Rick Selvage and Larry
Mondragon will executive produce along with
Radar’s Ted Field and Mike Weber. Darren
Lemke will also executive produce, with
Jordan’s widow Harriet McDougal serving as
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consulting producer." —Variety The Wheel of
Time® New Spring: The Novel #1 The Eye of the
World #2 The Great Hunt #3 The Dragon Reborn
#4 The Shadow Rising #5 The Fires of Heaven
#6 Lord of Chaos #7 A Crown of Swords #8 The
Path of Daggers #9 Winter's Heart #10
Crossroads of Twilight #11 Knife of Dreams By
Robert Jordan and Brandon Sanderson #12 The
Gathering Storm #13 Towers of Midnight #14 A
Memory of Light By Robert Jordan and Teresa
Patterson The World of Robert Jordan's The
Wheel of Time By Robert Jordan, Harriet
McDougal, Alan Romanczuk, and Maria Simons
The Wheel of Time Companion By Robert Jordan
and Amy Romanczuk Patterns of the Wheel:
Coloring Art Based on Robert Jordan's The
Wheel of Time At the Publisher's request,
this title is being sold without Digital
Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.

Romancing the Throne
In this companion tale to the bestselling A
Court of Thorns and Roses series, Feyre, Rhys
and their friends are working to rebuild the
Night Court and the vastly changed world
beyond after the events of A Court of Wings
and Ruin. But Winter Solstice is finally
near, and with it a hard-earned reprieve. Yet
even the festive atmosphere can't keep the
shadows of the past from looming. As Feyre
navigates her first Winter Solstice as High
Lady, she finds that those dearest to her
Page 9/37

Download Ebook Embers Of Memory A Throne Of
Glass Game
have more wounds than she anticipated – scars
that will have a far-reaching impact on the
future of their court. Sarah J. Maas is a
global #1 bestselling author. Her books have
sold millions of copies worldwide and have
been translated into 37 languages. Discover
the sweeping romantic fantasy for yourself.

Embers of Memory
Sizzling with action and suspense, #1 New
York Times bestselling author SARAH J. MAAS
delivers a coming-of-age Selina Kyle who will
steal readers' hearts in a new, highly
anticipated YA blockbuster: CATWOMAN! When
the Bat's away, the Cat will play. It's time
to see how many lives this cat really has.
Two years after escaping Gotham City's slums,
Selina Kyle returns as the mysterious and
wealthy Holly Vanderhees. She quickly
discovers that with Batman off on a vital
mission, Gotham City looks ripe for the
taking. Meanwhile, Luke Fox wants to prove
that as Batwing he has what it takes to help
people. He targets a new thief on the prowl
who has teamed up with Poison Ivy and Harley
Quinn. Together, they are wreaking havoc.
This Catwoman is clever--she may be Batwing's
undoing. In this third DC Icons book, Selina
is playing a desperate game of cat and mouse,
forming unexpected friendships and entangling
herself with Batwing by night and her
devilishly handsome neighbor Luke Fox by day.
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But with a dangerous threat from the past on
her tail, will she be able to pull off the
heist that's closest to her heart? "Maas has
a gift for crafting fierce female
protagonists. . . . An epic shoutout to all
the bad girls who know how to have fun."
--Kirkus Reviews, STARRED REVIEW Don't miss
the rest of the DC Icons series! Read them in
any order you choose: Wonder Woman:
Warbringer by Leigh Bardugo Batman:
Nightwalker by Marie Lu Superman: Dawnbreaker
by Matt de la Peña

Tower of Dawn
The sexy, action-packed first book in the #1
New York Times bestselling Court of Thorns
and Roses series from Sarah J. Maas. When
nineteen-year-old huntress Feyre kills a wolf
in the woods, a terrifying creature arrives
to demand retribution. Dragged to a
treacherous magical land she knows about only
from legends, Feyre discovers that her captor
is not truly a beast, but one of the lethal,
immortal faeries who once ruled her world. At
least, he's not a beast all the time. As she
adapts to her new home, her feelings for the
faerie, Tamlin, transform from icy hostility
into a fiery passion that burns through every
lie she's been told about the beautiful,
dangerous world of the Fae. But something is
not right in the faerie lands. An ancient,
wicked shadow is growing, and Feyre must find
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a way to stop it, or doom Tamlin-and his
world-forever. From bestselling author Sarah
J. Maas comes a seductive, breathtaking book
that blends romance, adventure, and faerie
lore into an unforgettable read.

Crown of Midnight
The end of World War I and the collapse of
the Habsburg Monarchy marked a period of
radical change for East-Central European
political structures and national identities.
Yet after the dust had cleared, this
transformed landscape still bore many traces
of its imperial past. Breaking with
traditional histories that take 1918 as a
strict line of demarcation, this collection
focuses on the complexities that attended the
transition from the Habsburg empire to its
successor states. In so doing, it produces
new and more nuanced insights into the
persistence and efficacity of imperial
institutions, as well as the sources of
instability in the newly formed nations.

A Game of Thrones
From Saladin Ahmed, finalist for the Nebula
and Campbell Awards, comes one of the year's
most acclaimed debuts: Throne of the Crescent
Moon, a fantasy adventure with all the magic
of The Arabian Nights. The Crescent Moon
Kingdoms, home to djenn and ghuls, holy
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warriors and heretics, are at the boiling
point of a power struggle between the ironfisted Khalif and the mysterious master thief
known as the Falcon Prince. In the midst of
this brewing rebellion a series of brutal
supernatural murders strikes at the heart of
the Kingdoms. But these killings are only the
earliest signs of a plot for the Throne of
the Crescent Moon that threatens to turn the
great city of Dhamsawaat, and the world
itself, into a blood-soaked ruin. From the
Paperback edition.

Frostgrave
A Court of Mist and Fury
The action-packed, heart-wrenching and
fantastically addictive sequel to Sarah J.
Maas's epic YA fantasy debut THRONE OF GLASS.
Eighteen-year-old Celaena Sardothien is bold,
daring and beautiful – the perfect seductress
and the greatest assassin her world has ever
known. But though she won the King's contest
and became his champion, Celaena has been
granted neither her liberty nor the freedom
to follow her heart. Celaena faces a choice
that is tearing her to pieces: kill in cold
blood for a man she hates, or risk sentencing
those she loves to death. Celaena must decide
what she will fight for: survival, love or
the future of a kingdom. Because an assassin
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cannot have it all And trying to may just
destroy her.

Glimpsed
Sarah J. Maas's global #1 bestselling THRONE
OF GLASS series reaches new heights in this
sweeping fourth instalment. Everyone Celaena
Sardothien loves has been taken from her. Now
she returns to the empire – to confront the
shadows of her past Bloodthirsty for revenge
on the two men responsible for destroying her
life, and desperate to find out if the prince
and his captain are safe, Celaena returns to
Rifthold. She has accepted her identity as
Aelin Galathynius, the lost Queen of
Terrasen. But before she can reclaim her
throne, there are dark truths to learn and
debts to be paid. Aelin must stay hidden
beneath her assassin's hood and draw on her
mortal strength as Celaena to prevent the
King of Adarlan from tearing her world apart.
Only then can she fight for her people.
Readers will be held rapt as Celaena's story
builds to an agonising crescendo, packed with
heart-pounding action and searing romance.

A Court of Frost and Starlight
Kingdom of Ash
The author of In an Instant delivers a heartPage 14/37
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pounding and emotional roller-coaster ride of
self-discovery in the tradition of Thelma and
Louise. Needing to escape her abusive
marriage, Hadley flees with her two kids,
knowing it might be her only chance. A woman
who can't even kill a spider, Hadley soon
finds herself pushed to the limits as she
fights to protect her family. Grace, new
mother of baby Miles, desperately wants to
put her rough past behind her for good, but
she finds it impossible when her path crosses
with Hadley's, and her quest for a new start
quickly spirals out of control and turns into
a terrifying flight for survival. Stronger
together than apart, the two find their fates
inextricably entwined, and as the danger
closes in, each must decide how much she is
willing to risk for the other. A powerful
story of self-discovery, Hadley and Grace is
the heart-racing tale of two women facing
insurmountable odds, racing to stay one step
ahead of the trouble that is chasing them,
and discovering new kinds of love and family
along the way.

The Silvered Serpents
BSFA Award-winning author Gareth L. Powell
delivers an explosive conclusion to his epic
Embers of War trilogy. Low on fuel and hunted
by the Fleet of Knives, the sentient warship
Trouble Dog follows a series of clues that
lead her to the Intrusion--an area of space
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where reality itself becomes unstable. But
with human civilisation crumbling, what
difference can one battered old ship have
against an invincible armada? Meanwhile,
Cordelia Pa and her step-brother eke out
their existence salvaging artefacts from an
alien city. But when Cordelia starts hearing
the city's song in her head, strange things
start happening around her. What
extraordinary affinity does she have for this
abandoned technology, and how can it possibly
help the Trouble Dog? Award-winning author
Gareth L. Powell delivers an explosive
conclusion to his epic Embers of War trilogy.

Upon a Burning Throne
Returning to the dark and glamorous 19th
century world of her New York Times instant
bestseller, The Gilded Wolves, Roshani
Chokshi dazzles us with another riveting tale
as full of mystery and danger as ever in The
Silvered Serpents. They are each other’s
fiercest love, greatest danger, and only
hope. Séverin and his team members might have
successfully thwarted the Fallen House, but
victory came at a terrible cost — one that
still haunts all of them. Desperate to make
amends, Séverin pursues a dangerous lead to
find a long lost artifact rumored to grant
its possessor the power of God. Their hunt
lures them far from Paris, and into the icy
heart of Russia where crystalline ice animals
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stalk forgotten mansions, broken goddesses
carry deadly secrets, and a string of
unsolved murders makes the crew question
whether an ancient myth is a myth after all.
As hidden secrets come to the light and the
ghosts of the past catch up to them, the crew
will discover new dimensions of themselves.
But what they find out may lead them down
paths they never imagined. A tale of love and
betrayal as the crew risks their lives for
one last job.

From Blood and Ash
Kingdoms collide as Aelin continues her epic
journey from assassin to queen in this
instalment of the global #1 bestselling
series. The long path to the throne has just
begun for Aelin Galathynius. As the kingdoms
of Erilea fracture around her, enemies must
become allies if Aelin is to keep those she
loves from falling to the dark forces poised
to claim her world. With war looming on all
horizons, the only chance for salvation lies
in a desperate quest that may mark the end of
everything Aelin holds dear. Will Aelin
succeed in keeping her world from
splintering, or will it all come crashing
down? Contains mature content. Not suitable
for younger readers.

Chess for Children
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NEW YORK TIMES and USA TODAY Bestseller A
psychological thriller with twists & turns
until the last page. What if you Googled
yourself & discovered something shocking? In
this gripping page turner suspense, Caroline
Thompson Googles herself and discovers the
shocking details of a past she doesn't
remember. A HOUSTON WRITERS GUILD Manuscript
AWARD WINNER In this best seller suspense
thriller, the privileged suburban moms of
Farhaven amuse themselves by Googling
everyone in town, digging up dirt to fuel
thorny gossip. Caroline Thompson, devoted
mother of two, sticks to the moral high
ground and attempts to avoid these women.
She’s relieved to hear her name appears only
three times, citing her philanthropy. Despite
being grateful that she has nothing to hide,
a delayed pang of insecurity prods Caroline
to Google her maiden name—which none of the
others know. The hits cascade like a tsunami.
Caroline’s terrified by what she reads. An
obituary for her twin sister, JD? That’s
absurd. With every click, the revelations
grow more alarming. They can’t be right.
She’d know. Caroline is hurled into a state
of paranoia—upending her blissful family life
and marriage—desperate to prove these
allegations false before someone discovers
they’re true. The disturbing underpinnings of
The Memory Box expose a story of deceit,
misconceptions, and an obsession for control.
With its twists and taut pacing, Natiello's
page turning suspense cautions: Be careful
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what you search for.

A War in Crimson Embers
Think Game of Thrones meets Buffy the Vampire
Slayer with a drizzle of E.L. James Telegraph Perfect for fans of Jessica Jones
and True Blood, this is a blockbuster modern
fantasy set in a divided world where one
woman must uncover the truth to seek her
revenge. Half-Fae, half-human Bryce Quinlan
loves her life. Every night is a party and
Bryce is going to savour all the pleasures
Lunathion – also known as Crescent City – has
to offer. But then a brutal murder shakes the
very foundations of the city, and brings
Bryce's world crashing down. Two years later,
Bryce still haunts the city's most notorious
nightclubs – but seeking only oblivion now.
Then the murderer attacks again. And when an
infamous Fallen angel, Hunt Athalar, is
assigned to watch her every footstep, Bryce
knows she can't forget any longer. As Bryce
and Hunt fight to unravel the mystery, and
their own dark pasts, the threads they tug
ripple through the underbelly of the city,
across warring continents, and down to the
deepest levels of Hel, where things that have
been sleeping for millennia are beginning to
stir With unforgettable characters and pageturning suspense, this richly inventive new
fantasy series by #1 New York Times
bestselling author Sarah J. Maas delves into
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the heartache of loss, the price of freedom –
and the power of love.

Throne of Glass
Teaches chess step-by-step, covering the
board and pieces, notation, castling, draws,
and basic tactics, and features a boy named
George, who learns how to play chess from his
tall-tale-telling pet alligator, Kirsty.

House of Earth and Blood
The final book in the Crimson Empire trilogy,
a game-changing fantasy epic featuring an
unforgettable warrior. Former warrior queen
and now pariah, Cold Zosia wakes in the ashes
of a burning city. Her vengeance has brought
her to this - her heroic reputation in
tatters, her allies scattered far and wide,
and her world on the cusp of ruin. General JiHyeon has vanished into the legendary First
Dark, leaving her lover Sullen alone to carry
out the grim commands of a dead goddess. The
barbarian Maroto is held captive by a demonic
army hell-bent on the extermination of the
Crimson Empire, and only his protégé Purna
believes he can be saved. Zosia must rally
her comrades and old enemies one last time,
for what will prove the greatest battle of
her many legendsif anyone lives to tell it.
FIVE HEROES. NO HOPE. A WAR AGAINST DEVILS.
The Crimson Empire Trilogy: A Crown for Cold
Page 20/37

Download Ebook Embers Of Memory A Throne Of
Glass Game
SilverA Blade of Black SteelA War in Crimson
Embers By the same author, writing as Jesse
Bullington: The Sad Tale of the Brothers
Grossbart The Enterprise of Death The Folly
of the World

The Memory Box
In this fantasy skirmish wargame, wizards do
battle amidst the frozen ruins of the ancient
city of Felstad in the hopes of discovering
the treasures of a fallen empire. Each player
takes on the role of a wizard from one of ten
schools of magic, and builds his band of
followers. The wizard's apprentice will
usually accompany his master and more than a
dozen other henchmen types are available for
hire, from lowly thugs to heavily armoured
knights and stealthy assassins. Wizards can
expand their magical knowledge by unlocking
ancient secrets and can learn up to 80
different spells. As they gain power and
wealth, wizards can also develop their
headquarters on the outskirts of the city,
turning one of a dozen different basic
locations into bastions of their art,
equipping them with alchemical laboratories,
mystical forges, astronomical telescopes and
other magical resources. While individual
games of Frostgrave are quick and can easily
be played in an hour or two, it is by
connecting these games into an ongoing
campaign, that players will find the most
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enjoyment. The scenarios given in the book
are merely the beginning of the limitless,
thrilling adventures that can be found amidst
the ruins of the lost city.

Fat Chance, Charlie Vega
First of a new epic fantasy series inspired
by an ancient Sanskrit epic and Indian
mythology, Upon a Burning Throne evokes the
expansive world-building and complex twists
of George R.R. Martin's A Song of Ice and
Fire, N.K. Jemisin's Inheritance trilogy, and
Ken Liu's The Dandelion Dynasty series.

The World of Throne of Glass
When the King of the Assassins gives Celaena
Sardothien a special assignment that will
help fight slavery in the kingdom, Celaena
jumps at the chance to strike a blow against
the evil practice. The mission is a dark and
deadly affair that takes Celaena from the
rooftops of the city to the bottom of the
sewer - and she doesn't like what she finds
there.

Queen of Shadows
Follow Chaol on his sweeping journey to a
distant empire in this next instalment of the
THRONE OF GLASS series by global #1
bestselling author Sarah J. Maas. Chaol
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Westfall has always defined himself by his
unwavering loyalty, his strength, and his
position as the Captain of the Guard. But all
of that has changed since Aelin shattered the
glass castle, since Chaol's men were
slaughtered, since the King of Adarlan spared
him from a killing blow, but left his body
broken. Now he and Nesryn sail for Antica –
the stronghold of the southern continent's
mighty empire and of the legendary healers of
the Torre Cesme. It's Chaol's one shot at
recovery, and with war looming back home,
Dorian and Aelin's survival could depend on
Chaol and Nesryn convincing Antica's rulers
to ally with them. But what they discover
there will change them both – and be more
vital to saving Erilea than they could have
imagined.

Ember Queen
This must-have companion invites readers to
experience the vivid imagery of Sarah J.
Maas's #1 New York Times bestselling A Court
of Thorns and Roses series. 46 pieces of
stunning original artwork bring to life
favorite characters, creatures, and moments,
including the lush beauty of the Spring Court
and the glimmering vibrancy of the Night
Court. Join Feyre as she falls in love, wages
war, and explores the haunting and deadly
world of the Fae.
Page 23/37

Download Ebook Embers Of Memory A Throne Of
Glass Game
Throne of the Crescent Moon
Now available in a specially priced
edition--the first volume in an epic series
by a master of contemporary fantasy, filled
with mystery, intrigue, romance, and
adventure. Reissue.

The Assassin and the Desert
Perfect for fans of Geekerella and Jenn
Bennett, this charming, sparkly rom-com
follows a wish-granting teen forced to
question if she’s really doing good—and if
she has the power to make her own dreams come
true. Charity is a fairy godmother. She
doesn’t wear a poofy dress or go around
waving a wand, but she does make sure the
deepest desires of the student population at
Jack London High School come true. And she
knows what they want even better than they do
because she can glimpse their perfect
futures. But when Charity fulfills a glimpse
that gets Vindhya crowned homecoming queen,
it ends in disaster. Suddenly, every wish
Charity has ever granted is called into
question. Has she really been helping people?
Where do these glimpses come from, anyway?
What if she’s not getting the whole picture?
Making this existential crisis way worse is
Noah—the adorkable and (in Charity’s opinion)
diabolical ex of one of her past clients—who
blames her for sabotaging his prom plans and
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claims her interventions are doing more harm
than good. He demands that she stop granting
wishes and help him get his girl back. At
first, Charity has no choice but to play
along. But soon, Noah becomes an unexpected
ally in getting to the bottom of the
glimpses. Before long, Charity dares to call
him her friend…and even starts to wish he
were something more. But can the fairy
godmother ever get the happily ever after?

A Court of Thorns and Roses
Captivating and action-packed, From Blood and
Ash is a sexy, addictive, and unexpected
fantasy perfect for fans of Sarah J. Maas and
Laura Thalassa. A Maiden… Chosen from birth
to usher in a new era, Poppy’s life has never
been her own. The life of the Maiden is
solitary. Never to be touched. Never to be
looked upon. Never to be spoken to. Never to
experience pleasure. Waiting for the day of
her Ascension, she would rather be with the
guards, fighting back the evil that took her
family, than preparing to be found worthy by
the gods. But the choice has never been hers.
A Duty… The entire kingdom’s future rests on
Poppy’s shoulders, something she’s not even
quite sure she wants for herself. Because a
Maiden has a heart. And a soul. And longing.
And when Hawke, a golden-eyed guard honor
bound to ensure her Ascension, enters her
life, destiny and duty become tangled with
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desire and need. He incites her anger, makes
her question everything she believes in, and
tempts her with the forbidden. A Kingdom…
Forsaken by the gods and feared by mortals, a
fallen kingdom is rising once more,
determined to take back what they believe is
theirs through violence and vengeance. And as
the shadow of those cursed draws closer, the
line between what is forbidden and what is
right becomes blurred. Poppy is not only on
the verge of losing her heart and being found
unworthy by the gods, but also her life when
every blood-soaked thread that holds her
world together begins to unravel. Reviews for
From Blood and Ash: "Dreamy, twisty, steamy
escapism. Take me back!" -New York Times
bestseller Wendy Higgins “Jennifer Armentrout
has the power to control my emotions with
every word she writes. From swooning to
crying to racing through the pages to find
out what happens next, I couldn't stop
reading about Hawke and Poppy, and you won't
be able to either.” - Brigid Kemmerer, New
York Times Bestselling Author of A Curse So
Dark and Lonely “Action, adventure, sexiness,
and angst! From Blood and Ash has it all and
double that. So many feels and so many
moments it made me cheer for the character.
Read. This. Book! You'll be obsessed!” Tijan NYT bestselling author “From Blood and
Ash is a phenomenal fantasy novel that is
filled to the brim with danger, mystery and
heart melting romance. I loved every single
second of it and I couldn’t get enough of
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this new fantastical world. A heart stopping
start to what is clearly going to be a
stunning series, perfect for both those who
love fantasy and those who are new to the
genre. A must read.” Kayleigh, K-Books "If
you think you are ready for From Blood and
Ash, think again. Jennifer L. Armentrout has
woven a new fantasy universe that will leave
you reeling. Filled with action, heart
wrenching twists and the most delicious
romance, this unputdownable novel comes with
a warning: keep a fan close by, because the
temperatures are about to rise." Elena, The
Bibliotheque Blo “In this exciting new novel
by Jennifer L. Armentrout, she introduces a
fantastical world filled with immense detail,
and characters who are poignant and fierce,
Jennifer truly has out done herself!” –
BookBesties “From Blood and Ash is a
fantastic fantasy that will hook you
immediately from the very first page! I loved
every single moment and all of the characters
are ones you will fall in love with! Jennifer
L. Armentrout has done it again with her
amazing writing skills and lots of detail!
Get this book immediately!!!” - Amanda @Stuck
In YA Books “Jennifer has stepped into the
fantasy genre with this absolutely amazing
novel. With characters you will love and more
than a few twists and turns, get ready for
one amazing adventure.” -Perpetual Fangirl
"This magnificent book has so many pieces in
it: fantasy, mystery, forbidden romance,
supernatural, lies, deceit, betrayal, love,
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friendship, family. And so, so, so many
secrets your head will be spinning. Jennifer
L. Armentrout has created another masterpiece
that I will be rushing to buy, and will be
telling everyone to read it ASAP!" ~Jeraca
@My Nose in YA Books “From Blood to Ash is
the first high fantasy book from Jennifer L
Armentrout, but hopefully not the last. Like
all her other works, her ability to create
worlds, create swoon worthy men, and feisty
strong female characters is amazing. Fantasy,
mystery, romance, betrayal, love, and steamy
scenes, this book has it all.” - Lisa @ The
Blonde Book Lover “From Blood & Ash is
everything we love about JLA’s fantasy
writingpumped up on steroids. There’s epic
world building and plot twists, a strong
female lead, a swoon worthy book hottie, a
steamy forbidden love story, and side
characters that can’t help but steal your
heart. My mind was blown by the end of this
book.” - Kris S. (frantic4romantic) “Step
into an exciting new fantasy world by
Jennifer L. Armentrout, From Blood And Ash
takes you on a fantastic ride with twists and
turns galore. Characters you will love to
laugh and cry with. A phenomenal start to an
exciting new series.” - Lori Dunn an avid
reader “From Blood and Ash was everything I
wanted in a high fantasy novel. The myths,
the legends, the epic romance, and an
adventure that will keep you on your toes
beginning to end. I couldn’t put the book
down. Truly a brilliant start to what I
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believe will be yet another amazing series by
Jennifer L. Armentrout." –Sabrina, Books Are
My Life “Jennifer L. Armentrout takes her
first step into the high fantasy genre with
From Blood and Ash. A story of forbidden
love, lies, secrets, and betrayal - it will
leave you wanting more after the very last
page.” - Love Just Is Books “From Blood and
Ash is like reading my favorite book for
first time.” - Raquel Herrera “With From
Blood and Ash, Jennifer Armentrout
successfully takes on the genre of high
fantasy, proving, once again, that she is a
master of her craft. Filled with epic
adventure, forbidden romance, deceit, lies,
and betrayal, FB&A draws you in from page one
and refuses to let go!” - Erica, The Rest
Just Falls Away “Jennifer L. Armentrout comes
trough once again with From Blood and Ash as
it kept me enthralled throughout the full
book. You won't be able to put down this epic
story once you start.” - Julalicious Book
Paradise “From Blood and Ash strikes the
perfect balance between fantasy and romance
elements leaving the world feeling live in
and full while allowing the relationship
between the main characters feeling real and
authentic.” - Nads Book Nook, Nadine Bergeron
“Be prepared to spend your whole day reading
From Blood and Ash. Once you start reading
this high fantasy novel, you won't want to
put it down.” - Love Book Triangle “From
Blood and Ash is absolutely breath taking.
JLA does what she does best by creating a
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fantastical world filled with romance, lies,
betrayal, adventure and all things we love
and expect from JLA characters that melt our
hearts and steal our hearts and souls. I
cannot wait for the next one!” - Pia Colon
“From Blood and Ash, Jennifer L. Armentrout
brought to life a high fantasy that is
enthralling. Another masterful addition to my
collection. Get ready to stay on your toes
from start to end.” - Amy Oh, Reader by the
Mountains “From Blood and Ash is the first
high fantasy novel by Jennifer L Armentrout
and she absolutely nails it. This is fantasy
for skeptics and unbelievers because it makes
you want to be a fantasy fan! This page
turner makes you want to devour it in one
night and at the same time savor every
detail. Heart stopping and inspiring and
grips you from page one.” – Tracy Kirby “An
intriguing puzzle of a world, a ruthless
hero, a determine heroin, and a plot that
will keep you up late, this book is one of
the best I've read this year.” – Valerie from
Stuck In Books “From Blood and Ash, a
thrilling high fantasy that packs a punch,
each page will leave you wanting more!” Tracey, Books & Other Pursuits

Catwoman: Soulstealer
Celaena Sardothien is her kingdom's most
feared assassin. Though she works for the
powerful and ruthless Assassin's Guild,
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Celaena yields to no one and trusts only her
fellow killer for hire, Sam. When Celaena's
scheming master, Arobynn Hamel, dispatches
her on missions that take her from remote
islands to hostile deserts, she finds herself
acting independently of his wishes-and
questioning her own allegiance. Along the
way, she makes friends and enemies alike, and
discovers that she feels far more for Sam
than just friendship. But by defying
Arobynn's orders, Celaena risks unimaginable
punishment, and with Sam by her side, he is
in danger, too. They will have to risk it all
if they hope to escape Arobynn's clutches-and
if they fail, they'll lose not just a chance
at freedom, but their lives . . . A prequel
to Throne of Glass, this collection of five
novellas offers readers a deeper look into
the history of this cunning assassin and her
enthralling-and deadly-world. Included in
this volume: The Assassin and the Pirate Lord
The Assassin and the Healer The Assassin and
the Desert The Assassin and the Underworld
The Assassin and the Empire

Light of Impossible Stars: An Embers of
War Novel
The #1 New York Times bestselling sequel to
Sarah J. Maas's stunning and seductive A
Court of Thorns and Roses.

Embers of Empire
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The thrilling conclusion to the New York
Times bestselling series "made for fans of
Victoria Aveyard and Sabaa Tahir" (Bustle),
Ember Queen is an epic fantasy about a throne
cruelly stolen and a girl who must fight to
take it back for her people. Princess
Theodosia was a prisoner in her own country
for a decade. Renamed the Ash Princess, she
endured relentless abuse and ridicule from
the Kaiser and his court. But though she wore
a crown of ashes, there is fire in Theo's
blood. As the rightful heir to the Astrean
crown, it runs in her veins. And if she
learned anything from her mother, it's that a
Queen never cowers. Now free, with a misfit
army of rebels to back her, Theo must
liberate her enslaved people and face a
terrifying new enemy: the new Kaiserin.
Imbued with a magic no one understands, the
Kaiserin is determined to burn down anyone
and everything in her way. The Kaiserin's
strange power is growing stronger, and with
Prinz Søren as her hostage, there is more at
stake than ever. Theo must learn to embrace
her own power if she has any hope of standing
against the girl she once called her heart's
sister. Praise for the Ash Princess series "A
darkly enchanting page-turner you won't be
able to put down." --Bustle "A dark and
spellbinding epic. . . . Brace yourself,
because Theodosia Houzzara--wounded, driven,
and deadly--is going to carve out a place for
herself in your heart." --Sara Holland, New
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York Times bestselling author of Everless

Hadley and Grace
Rose Szabo's thrilling debut is a dark and
thrilling novel about a teen girl who returns
home to her strange, wild family after years
of estrangement, perfect for fans of Wilder
Girls. Eleanor Zarrin has been estranged from
her wild family for years. When she flees
boarding school after a horrifying incident,
she goes to the only place she thinks is
safe: the home she left behind. But when she
gets there, she struggles to fit in with her
monstrous relatives, who prowl the woods
around the family estate and read fortunes in
the guts of birds. Eleanor finds herself
desperately trying to hold the family
together — in order to save them all, Eleanor
must learn to embrace her family of monsters
and tame the darkness inside her. Exquisitely
terrifying, beautiful, and strange, this
fierce gothic fantasy will sink its teeth
into you and never let go.

The Traitor Queen
THE #1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER One of Time
Magazine’s 100 Best Fantasy Books of All Time
Book two in the New York Times bestselling
series A USA Today bestseller A Wall Street
Journal bestseller
“Spectacular.”—Entertainment Weekly “Fresh
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and excitingTahir has shown a remarkable
talent for penning complex villains.”—A.V.
Club "Even higher stakes than its
predecessor… thrilling." —Publishers Weekly,
starred review “[An] action-packed,
breathlessly paced story.” —Booklist, starred
review Set in a rich, high-fantasy world
inspired by ancient Rome, Sabaa Tahir's AN
EMBER IN THE ASHES told the story of Laia, a
slave fighting for her family, and Elias, a
young soldier fighting for his freedom. Now,
in A TORCH AGAINST THE NIGHT, Elias and Laia
are running for their lives. After the events
of the Fourth Trial, Martial soldiers hunt
the two fugitives as they flee the city of
Serra and undertake a perilous journey
through the heart of the Empire. Laia is
determined to break into Kauf—the Empire’s
most secure and dangerous prison—to save her
brother, who is the key to the Scholars'
survival. And Elias is determined to help
Laia succeed, even if it means giving up his
last chance at freedom. But dark forces,
human and otherworldly, work against Laia and
Elias. The pair must fight every step of the
way to outsmart their enemies: the
bloodthirsty Emperor Marcus, the merciless
Commandant, the sadistic Warden of Kauf, and,
most heartbreaking of all, Helene—Elias’s
former friend and the Empire’s newest Blood
Shrike. Bound to Marcus's will, Helene faces
a torturous mission of her own—one that might
destroy her: find the traitor Elias Veturius
and the Scholar slave who helped him
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escapeand kill them both.

Empire of Storms
The book that started the phenomenon. Sarah
J. Maas's global #1 bestselling THRONE OF
GLASS series has taken the world by storm.
Meet Celaena Sardothien. Beautiful. Deadly.
Destined for greatness. In the dark, filthy
salt mines of Endovier, an eighteen-year-old
girl is serving a life sentence. She is a
trained assassin, the best of her kind, but
she made a fatal mistake. She got caught.
Young Captain Westfall offers her a deal: her
freedom in return for one huge sacrifice.
Celaena must represent the prince in a to-thedeath tournament - fighting the most gifted
thieves and assassins in the land. Live or
die, Celaena will be free. Win or lose, she
is about to discover her true destiny. But
will her assassin's heart be melted?
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